
 
 
 
October 21, 2013 
 

 

Re: Resolution on 10-1 Redistricting 

Vote: 30 Sept 2013 

 

 
The GENA Executive Committee supports the Galindo neighborhood and all of the 
78704 south-central neighborhoods being placed entirely inside a single district. The 
concerned area is a "community of interest" and should be respected as such in the 
new redistricting map of Austin. 

 

 

Executive Committee 

Galindo Elementary Neighborhood Association 

 


